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Independent Tbleu ision Commission

Cllr E. Goodman
Chair of CAC
23 Budgen Drive
Redhill Surrey
RHl 2QB

Direct Line: (020)
Direct Fax: (020)

7306 7809
7306 1797

4 May 2000

Dear Cllr Goodman

Taste and Decency

Thank you for your further letter. I did not see the research to which you refer but
enclose a clipping from Broadcast magazinejust two years previously which reports
research reaching exactly the opposite conclusion: that 75Yo are opposed to European
standards.

I imagine that this indicates the limitations of research rather than that there has been a

complete change of attitude in so short a time and most research that I am aware of
suggests that there are few grounds for a change of policy. But we do recognize that
situations change and that opinions can alter as a result and we will continue to keep
the issue under review.

Yours sincerely

G*l@
Guy Phelps
Head of Drama, Enteftainment and Religion
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